
 

 

 
 

 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

4/316 

 

TRAVEL ADVISORY 

 

HAZARDOUS ROAD CONDITIONS 

 

 

County Executive Joanie Mahoney has issued an Onondaga County Travel Advisory for 

Sunday April 3rd effective immediately and extending until Noon Sunday April 3rd. 

 

This travel advisory does not restrict travel. It is a warning to motorists that hazardous 

driving conditions may exist. A combination of rain and snow has created hazardous travel 

conditions throughout the county.  

 

Please use extreme caution while traveling, allow additional time to reach your destination 

and travel at reduced speeds to allow for increased reaction time. 

 

Please monitor local forecasts and conditions and pay attention for future notices in case the 

situation worsens. 

 

 

 

 
 
 


